
Mr. Charles Peters, editor 	 Harold Weisberg 
The Washington Monthly 	 762101dReceiverRd. 
1611 Connecticut Ave., NW 	 Fradock, MD 21702 

11/6/94 
Washington, DC X 
Dear ilr. Peters, 

Because I have heard nothing from you about the two articles I sent you i assume 

you have not yet decided. 

Of one I sent you the rough draft, which is pretty rough. I cannot do better. 

Houever, as apparently I had forgotten, a local student did retype it for me 

before the end of the prvious college year. 

While her typing way; not perfect, it is infinitely better than mine. 

So, I enclose it. 

She retyped it four or five months before the Posner reprint was out so what 

added relating to his reprint and his inability to refute a word I'd published about 

1dm is not included in what I enclose. 

added it to the copy of the rough draft I sent you. 

Sine rely, 

Harold Weisberg 


